
UNGSS hosts a public lecture on careers and mentorship 

 
 
On the 20th of October, the University of Nairobi Geography Students Society (UNGSS) had the 
opportunity to hold a colloquium with two dedicated, amiable personalities: Mrs. Florence I. 
Asher, the Programs Director of UNEP and Mr. Erick Okere the CEO, Pilots of Destiny. The forum 
brought together over 80 students from Chiromo Campus, Kikuyu Campus and Main Campus, 
all pursuing or/and interested in a career in the environmental field. Mrs. Asher took us down 
the career lane, introducing us to various scopes in the environmental field. She went on to 
intensively talk of the contemporary job field, requirements and what our outlook as senior and 
even junior students should be. She emphasized on specialization on various fields to give one a 
better stand in getting employed and went further to challenge us to be great thinkers and be 
self employed. It was an enlightening session which gave students a new perspective about the 
job market and challenged us to stretch our imagination to achieve greater and better things. 
Mr. Erick Okere, a renowned motivational speaker, then introduced us to a four phase theory of 
life encouraging us to observe our time habits.  The meeting then proceeded to a question and 
answer session where students got to ask questions to the guest speakers who then responded 
and even went further to offer mentoral assistance to any of the students that were interested. 
The meeting was then wrapped up with a vote of thanks from Ms Oluchina Oyesa, Chairperson 
UNGSS, and a word of prayer from Ms Faith Mulupi. 


